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ED
Tﬂ;mlﬁvnmm% October 12th, 1894,
UNION:SQUARE-NEW-YO

R. W. GILDER, EDITOR.

R. U. FOHNSON,
ASSOCIATE EDITOR.

C. C. BUEL,
ASSISTANT EDITOR.

Mr, John Muir,
Martinez, Cal.

Dear Sir:-
We purpose printing in an early number of

The Century, from a number of prominent persons interested

in the preservation of American forests, brief contributions,
of from 200 to 500 words each, on the need of a thorough sci-
entific and permanent system of forest managemerit in the intem
est of the people and of posterity.

We shall be glad to have your opinion as to the neces~-
gsity for such a system, and your judgment of the plan sug-
gested by Prof. Sargent of Harvard, of which we inclose an
outline,

Very truly yours,

Editor of The Century.

Original located at University of the Pacific Library
Holt-Atherton Special Collections
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